DRAFT


Lincoln Hills Sports Car Group Minutes

Orchard Creek Lodge

Fine Arts Room

February 6, 2006 7:00 P.M.

Board Members


President, Ernie Drake


Membership Chair, Gen Tewart


Secretary, Steve Garavito

Event Coordinator, Steve Postle


Treasurer, Dick Brewster

Social Chair, Candi Garavito


Historian & Liaison to Community Association, Don Belval

Introductions

· Ernie welcomed members and guests.

Reports

· Steve G. read the minutes of the 1/2/06 meeting.  The minutes were approved.

· Gen reminded attendees to pay dues for 2006.

· Steve G. reported for Dick that the beginning balance on 1/1/06 was $246.88, which increased to $521.10 at the end of January.  The primary factor in the increase was 16 paid memberships totaling $320.  Also, the group now has its own checking account.

· Don reported that he will be meeting with the Community Association to review the Constitution and By-Laws.  

· Steve P. will lead a follow-up session on this year’s trips later in the meeting.

· Candi reported that Pat and Lynn Heesch had graciously volunteered to host our first social event of 2006, which will be a “spuds and suds” party on St. Patrick’s Day, March 17th.  A sign-up sheet was circulated for people to bring potato toppings and green salad.

· Ernie reported that the website is still up and running.  An issue was raised regarding whether we should implement password access (at additional expense to the group) so that we could post sensitive information on the website.  This will be revisited at the March meeting.

Old Business
· Ernie shared feedback from the Lincoln Lighthouse Resource Center thanking the group for adopting families during the holidays.

· Steve P. led a session to help refine this year’s planned trips.  As part of the session, Bob Schroeder gave a presentation on the Gold Beach, OR trip.  Based on the discussion, the proposed trip schedules and leaders/backups are:

Month
Destination


Trip Leaders/Backup
March
Delta day trip


TBD

April
Filoli day trip


TBD

May
Carmel-Monterey-Santa Cruz
Drake/Hanson

June
Gold Beach-TuTuTun Lodge
Schroeder/TBD

July
Lake Almanor


Crowther/Garavito

August
Quincy



Naragon/TBD

September
Hearst Castle/Solvang

TBD

October
Mendocino


Belval/Postle

November
Death Valley


Postle/Belval

The details of the planned trips will be developed further at the March meeting.

New Business

Ernie reminded members that ad hoc trips could be taken without the entire group.  An ad hoc excursion to Daffodil Hill was suggested for March or April.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.

LHSCG Secretary, Steve Garavito
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